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Imperial College Union 
Deputy President (Clubs & Societies) Report 

A report by the Deputy President (Clubs & Societies) 
 

 
Health and Safety 
 
The next Health and Safety Meeting will be on 10th May. I am currently looking 
at insurance issues that we may have regarding our members and the 
activities they are involved in. Generally a lot of chasing around for different 
people regarding Health and Safety issues that has come to light. 
 
 
Room Bookings 
 
The room booking system has now been installed in the Student Activities 
Centre. All room bookings will now be handled in the Student Activities Centre, 
however functions will still need to be organised by the Functions Manager. 
 
 
Lottery Funding Application 
 
The Lottery funding application was completed and it was given to the OAD to 
review. After long discussion between the OAD and the President it was noted 
that our chances of securing £500,000 from the Big Lottery Fund was slim. 
 
 
Elections 
 
A number of clubs have yet to hold their Annual General Meeting and I am 
chasing that up and I am also investigating a case where the union election 
process may not have been followed. 
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